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                                                                       Reference:   Renee Yamagishi 
 
Dear Ms. Hamilton. 
 
Thank you for your time on the phone this afternoon. 
 
As I mentioned, Ms. Yamagishi contacted me on the afternoon of Friday 
September 20th, 2019, requesting assistance in refinancing her property located at 
2703 Mathews St., Berkeley, Ca. 
 
After several conversations and e-mails and collecting documentation with Ms. 
Yamagishi, I believe I can help her accomplish the refinancing of that property. I 
also believe that “so called” lenders or brokers have misled Ms.Yamagishi in 
promising they could obtain refinancing when they, in fact, had no reasonable 
expectation of being able to perform. To further that argument, I have discovered 
that none of any of the lenders or brokers who have promised results did not even 
obtaine a title report – and we all know that no lender will close a loan without title 
insurance. 
 
I believe that, currently anyway, the delays in obtaining financing may be 
attributed to bad advise and incompetency involving advisors to Ms.Yamagishi. 
 
I arrange and organize real property refinancing only on “challenging” or 
“difficult” scenarios and/or properties, often with imperfect borrowers. I work 



exclusively with scenarios that are not “bank” loans and I have had success in 
obtaining loans rejected by many sources of funding prior to my involvement. I 
invite you to view my website (link below). 
 
As you may be aware, I have referred this to a funder with whom I do business, 
who can act quickly, and they are presently researching this loan request. We hope 
to have a letter of interest from them on Tuesday, September 24, 2019. In the 
meantime, and if that letter of interest, or intent, is not forthcoming by tomorrow, I 
wanted to make this request. And, if the letter from the first funder I contacted is 
forthcoming, we still need time to obtain a title report and prepare the necessary 
“closing” documents. With my first-choice lender, referenced herein, that can 
happen in 5 to 7 days. 
 
I understand you have been down this road before. I understand your trepidation in 
another delay. Nonetheless, unless the bank really wants to own this property, I 
respectfully suggest that a 20- day postponement of the trustee sale will give me 
time to find a private lender for Ms. Yamagishi.  
 
Respectfully. 
 
 

David Kindopp 
David Kindopp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

$100,000 to $6,000,000 ~ or more    Voice: 916-507-9923  hardloans@yahoo.com 
 

Video introduction at My website: click here.  http://real-estate-loans.pro/ 
 


